FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

April 3, 2018
CARLOS R. PENA

1110 BRICKELL AVENUE, SUITE 402
MIAMI, FL 33131

1

S =21 14225372

r

Debit Memcg #: 028135-C

Due to your failure to respond to our previous letter advising you of the returned check
#000006, the Foreign Limited Liabilty Company registration for GRAND BRIDGE
INVESTMENT FUND LTD. LLC has been cancelled and is considered not filed as of
March 29, 2018.

The name of your limited liability company is now available for use.

if you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call (850) 245-6939.
Sincerely

Tammi Cline

Regulatory Specialist II1
Division of Corporations Letter number: 818A00006548

www.sunbiz.org
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

November 21, 2017

CARLOS R. PENA
1110 BRICKELL AVE. SUITE 402
MIAMI, FL 33131 US

SUBJECT: GRAND BRIDGE INVESTMENT FUND LTD.
Ref. Number: W17000065962

Memo #: 028135-C

This letter is to inform you that your check number 000006 for $125.00, which
was dated August 8, 2017 and submitted for GRAND BRIDGE INVESTMENT
FUND LTD. has been returned to us by your bank because of CLOSED
ACCOUNT.

We are notifying you because our records indicate that the paperwork for
GRAND BRIDGE INVESTMENT FUND LTD. has not been filed and was
returned to you because of deficiencies in the document. [If you send the
document back {0 us to be filed, be sure to enclose a cashier's check or money
order in the amount of $140.00, as we cannot take credit card information over
the phone. This will cover the unpaid check and also the service fee required by
law under section 215.34, Florida Statutes.

When sending the cashier's check or money order, please indicate that it is a
replacement for the returned check mentioned above. Also, please include in
your response the Debit Memo number given above. Send your response to:

Division of Corporation
Attn: Judy Leggett

P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314

If you have any questions you may contact me at (850) 245-6939.

Tammi Cline
Regulatory Specialist [l Letter Number: 217A00017312

www.sunbiz.org
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